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EID MUBARAK! 

 
 
Dear Parents/ Caregivers, 
 
Assalamu ‘alaikum wa rahmatullahi wa barakaatuhu 

On behalf of the Al Noori Muslim School Board of Directors and the staff, I would like to congratulate the 

parents and students on the concluding days of the blessed month of Ramadan and wish the entire school 

community a wonderful Eid Mubarak. 

In celebration of Eid and the subsequent public holiday, the school will be closed for four days from 

Wednesday, 5th June 2019 – Monday, 10th June 2019.  

K - 6 EID CARD COMPETITION 

The Al Noori Ramadan and Eid Committee hosted 

its first ever Eid Card Competition. Students were 

asked to design Eid cards featuring the message 

‘Eid Mubarak’. All entries were creative and we 

congratulate all participants for their efforts! 

Congratulations to the following students for 

designing the winning Eid card for their grade: 

Yusuf Redha (KY), Jazmin El Asmar (1B), Rohail 

Zaki (2P), Aasiyah Traljesic (3G), Hana Mukhtar 

(4B), Jumana Al Masry (5B) and Naifah Mazumdar 

(6R). The designs were super impressive! 

 

 

HIGH SCHOOL EID FETE 

The High School SRC and senior students have 

organised a school fete for Wednesday, 12th June 

2019. High school students will enjoy food stalls 

and other activities to both celebrate Eid and raise 

funds for the SRC’s charity projects. The fete will 

run during the school day and is open to all high 

school students. Students are encouraged to 

support this initiative by purchasing foods and 

products on the day. 

QUEEN’S BIRTHDAY PUBLIC HOLIDAY 

Students will return to school on Tuesday, 11th 

June 2019 following the Queen’s Birthday Public 

Holiday. 
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RETURN TO REGULAR SCHOOL HOURS 

Regular school hours will resume from Tuesday, 

11th June 2019. High school students are expected 

to be at school joining the morning assembly and 

dua from 8:25am. Primary school at 8:30am. 

LATENESS TO SCHOOL 

Parents are reminded that all students must attend 

school from 8:25am for the High School and 

8:30am for the Primary School. Roll call concludes 

strictly at 8:40am. Any high school student who 

fails to arrive to their roll class by 8:40am must be 

accompanied by their parent and collect a late note 

from the front office. 

SCHOOL UNIFORM REMINDER 

Students and their parents are kindly reminded 

that students must attend school in full school 

uniform every day. High School students must 

change into their Sports uniform during their 

practical PDHPE lessons, except on Tuesdays. 

Parents’ cooperation with this matter is 

appreciated.  

PARENT - TEACHER INTERVIEWS  

Parent-Teacher interviews provide essential 

opportunities for parents to discuss their child’s 

progress at school. High school interviews 

occurred in the first week of Term 2. Parents who 

were unable to attend the interviews are 

encouraged to contact the school to collect their 

child’s report and make arrangements to seek 

feedback on their child’s academic progress. 

Subject teachers are the best point of contact to 

give parents specific feedback on their child’s work 

habits and overall participation in the subject. 

Appointments can be made at any time during the 

academic year. 

YEARS K - 10 HALF YEARLY 

EXAMINATIONS 

In the lead up to the half-yearly examinations, 

parents are encouraged to follow up on their child’s 

study routines and ensure they are revising and 

prepared for the examinations. Please see the 

‘Upcoming Events’ for examination 

commencement dates. A timetable will be 

released shortly.   

“An important key to exam confidence is 

preparation” 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

 
Week 7 
 K-6 Arabic and Islamic Studies Half- Yearly 

Exams commence 
 Year 11 History and English State Library 

Excursion - 11th June 2019 
 High School Eid Fete - 12th June 2019 
 K - 2 Eid Fete - 13th June 2019 
 Y3 - 6 Eid Fete - 14th June 2019 

 
Week 8 
 K-6 Book Fair 
 Year 7 Claymation Workshops -  

17th June 2019 and 19th June 2019 
 Year 10 Macbeth Excursion - 20th June 2019 
 
Week 9 
 K-6 Half- Yearly Exams commence 
 Year 11 Biology Excursion - 24th June 2019 
 Years 7-10 Half Yearly Examinations - 

24th June 2019 - 5th July 2019 
 

Week 10 
 Enrolment applications for 2020 Kindergarten 

and Year 7 close on 5th July 2019 
 Years 7-10 Half Yearly Examinations - 

24th June 2019 – 5th July 2019 
 Last day of Term 2 – 5th July 2019 

 

 
The annual Walk Safely to 
School Day event was on 
Friday 17th May 2019.  National 
Walk Safely to School Day 
(WSTSD) is an annual event 
where all primary school 
children are 

encouraged to walk and commute safely to school. 
 
WSTSD is an opportunity for parents and carers of 
Primary School aged children to promote safe 
pedestrian behaviour and that’s exactly what the 
K-6 teachers did! The primary school implemented 
a road & pedestrian safety awareness campaign 
through the use of school-based lessons and 
competitions. Students engaged in discussions 
about pedestrian safety around our school and in 
the wider community. Thank you and well done to 
all the students who took part in the activities and 
competitions. 
 
 

 
Wassalaam 
 

 
 

Mr Ali Kak 
School Principal 


